
WorldView	Staff	Retreat


	 There	were	 about	 thirty	 of	 us	who	 gathered	 for	 our	
staff	 retreat	 in	 Pigeon	 Forge,	 TN.	 We	 held	 morning	
sessions	 and	 enjoyed	 free	 time	 in	 the	 afternoons,		
concluding	each	day	with	a	devotion.	

	 Everyone	 left	encouraged	and	refreshed	 in	 the	work.	
The	 fellowship	 at	 these	 retreats	 has	 helped	 us	 build	 a	
wonderful	 camaraderie	 among	our	 team.	We	 thank	 the	
Lord	for	each	family	He	has	given	to	serve	with	us.		


Asang	Khongso	Project	(Myanmar)

	 Final	decisions	are	being	made	on	formatting	the	NT.	
We	anticipate	sending	it	to	the	printer	before	the	end	of	
the	year.	 Again,	 we	 request	 prayer	 for	 the	 process	 of	
getting	 the	 books	 into	 the	 country.	 It	 will	 be	 a	 difficult	
endeavor	due	to	the	continued	conflict	going	on	there.		


Madi	Project	(Uganda)

	 On	 July	 18,	 we	 have	 a	 team	 headed	 for	 Uganda	 to	
host	a	Jubilee	Conference	for	the	pastors	in	Adjumani	in	
late	 July.	 Sam	Moss	 and	 Anders	 Swanson	 are	 planning	
this	 trip	 and	will	 be	 joined	 by	 Todd	Henricks,	 a	 student	
from	 BCM	 in	 Wisconsin	 who	 will	 be	 interning	 on	 the	
Madi	Project	for	about	six	weeks.	

	 Unfortunately,	 a	 couple	 of	 issues	 have	 forced	me	 to	
cancel	 my	 participation	 in	 this	 trip.	 Please	 pray	 for	 the	
conference	that	will	 take	place,	 that	our	Madi	 team	will	
be	encouraged	and	safety	for	those	traveling.	


Runyankore	Project	(Uganda)

	 We	 have	 begun	 some	 back-translation	 for	 various	
portions	 of	 the	 OT.	 This	 is	 one	 of	 our	 finals	 checking	
steps.	We	anticipate	continuing	 this	 for	 the	next	 several	
months	as	we	work	toward	completion.	
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Persia	Project	(Armenia)

	 We	are	blessed	 to	 report	 a	 recent	 encounter	with	 a	
family	 of	 six	who	have	 come	 to	Christ.	Discipleship	 has	
begun	and	will	be	a	long	process.	Please	pray	for	Nathan	
&	Alicia	to	have	wisdom	as	they	seek	to	help	this	family,	
and	 pray	 that	 more	 families	 from	 this	 target	 people	
group	will	be	saved.	


Liangmai	Project	(India)

	 For	several	weeks	now,	there	has	been	great	chaos	in	
Manipur.	What	started	as	a	tribal	conflict	quickly	became	
religious	 persecution.	 The	Meitei	 tribals	 have	 primarily	
targeted	 the	 Kuki	 tribals	 with	 violence	 and	 murder.	
Recent	 reports	 reveal	 over	 100	 killed	 and	 more	 than	
40,000	 displaced.	 Over	 300	 churches	 and	 hundreds	 of	
homes	have	been	burned	to	the	ground.	

	 Please	pray	 for	our	 team.	Although	 the	violence	has	
not	 reached	 their	 villages,	 as	 a	 precaution,	 we	 have	
relocated	our	team	so	they	can	focus	on	the	work.	


Family	News

	 On	May	20th,	Emily	graduated	at	Abeka	Academy	 in	
Pensacola,	 FL.	 She	 will	 be	 taking	 online	 college	 classes	
from	Pensacola	Christian	College,	and	she	plans	to	enroll	
there	in	the	fall	of	2024.	We	are	proud	of	her	and	looking	
forward	to	how	the	Lord	will	use	her	life	for	His	glory.


	 Last	week	 I	had	the	honor	of	speaking	 in	Mobile,	AL	
for	 Port	Ministry	 International,	 a	 group	 reaching	out	 to	
seafarers	 in	 port	 cities.	 The	motto	 for	 their	ministry	 is,	
“The	fastest	way	to	the	ends	of	the	earth.”	They	are	truly	
taking	advantage	of	how	the	shipping	industry	is	bringing	
unreached	 peoples	 to	 our	 shores.	 I	 was	 so	 blessed	 to	
meet	 some	 very	 dear	 servants	 with	 sincere	 hearts	 to	
reach	the	world	for	Christ’s	sake.	

	 We	are	deeply	grateful	for	your	part	in	our	ministry!!	
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